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THE CORPORATION OF THE VILLAGE OF SLOCAN

(Minutes of Council)
Slocan, British Columbia
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A Public Hearing on the Village of Slocan Zoning Bylaw No. 633, 2013 and Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 616, 2011 was held in Council Chambers 503 Slocan Street, Slocan, B.C., on Monday, September 12th, 2016.




PRESENT:

Elected Officials




Councillor Jean Patterson 







Councillor Hillary Elliott






Councillor Patricia McGreal




Councillor Jessica Lunn




Appointed Personnel



Michelle Gordon, Chief Administrative Officer

Public Attendees: Eric Clough, Tamara Smith, Don Currie, Barbara Mulcahy, 



      Patricia McGreal

Call to Order


Mayor Lunn called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
	ADOPTION OF AGENDA

2016/184
	Moved by Councillor Perriere, seconded by Councillor Van Bynen, 

And Resolved:

          That the Public Hearing agenda be adopted as presented.



	INTRODUCTION:
	Mayor Jessica Lunn welcomed those attending, and read a statement outlining the process and rules to be followed during the Public Hearing.



	APPLICANT:
	Members of the Slocan Valley Seniors’ Housing Society were in attendance, to introduce themselves and a brief summary of the proposed development:

· Eric Clough, 2nd Vice President/Project Manager/Designer

· Tamara Smith, Funding Coordinator

· Don Currie, Member of the Board

	
	


PUBLIC INPUT:


Currie, D.
As a resident of Slocan, Currie felt it important to thank the Village and Council for their continued support with the Project. Currie mentioned approval of the re-zone will assist greatly with the the Society’s funding applications.
Adjournment
Moved by Councillor Patterson, 
2016/185
And Resolved:

That the Public Hearing be adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 







______________________________






  
Mayor

CERTIFIED CORRECT:



_____________________________

Chief Administrative Officer

PAGE  
2

